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My farm has been paying high property taxes on farmland with farm houses on it 

since the 1950's with the plan that our family can have the right and have the 

freedom to raise their 

children in a newer house that doesn't have an 1800's dimensional floor plan. Should 

the right to expand and build be determined by legislature? I think not.   


